
  MCS NEWS   

 February 6th 2017  

www.mobilechristian.org  

He will not allow your foot to slip; He who keeps you will not slumber. Behold, He who keeps Israel will 

neither slumber nor sleep. Psalms 121:3, 4 
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Click here to visit the MCS School Calendar 
 
2/6/17—Herff Jones Class Ring Meeting (LD) (JRS) 
2/6/17—VG Area Tourney vs. Bayside @ Clark Co. @ 5:00 
2/7/17—VB Area Tourney vs. Bayside @ MCS @ 6:30 
2/8/17—SR Luncheon 12-1 (LD) 
2/9/17—VG Area Tourney Championships @ Clark Co. @ 6:00 
2/10/17—VB Area Tourney Championships @ MCS @ 6:30 
2/11/17—ACT 
2/15/17—Sophmore Luncheon 12-1 (LD)  
2/17/17—Mock Kindergarten 
2/17/17---1st Grade Famous American Program 
1/18/17—Meet the Leopards Softball 
2/20/17—MS Baseball vs. Saraland @ MCS @ 4:30 & 6:00 
2/20/17—Varsity Baseball @ Faith @ 5:00 
2/20/17—Varsity Softball @ MGM @ 5:00 
2/20/17—JV Baseball @ MGM @ 6:30 
2/21/17—Spring Portraits 
2/22/17—Bridging the Gap (current 5

th
 grade students) 

2/23/17—NEHS Inductions (GYM & LD) (2
nd

-5
th

 grade) 
2/23/17—JV Baseball @ UMS @ 4:00 
2/23/17—MS Baseball vs. Clarke Co. @ Semmes @ 4:00 
2/23/17—Varsity Softball @ Baker @ 5:00 
2/24/17-- $2 Out of Uniform Day 
2/24/17—Varsity Softball Tourney @ Robertsdale 
2/24/17—MS Baseball vs. Satsuma @ Semmes 
 
 
 
 

 

Lunch Menu for February 6th- February 10th  
 For more cafeteria info click here 

Monday—Zaxby’s 
Tuesday – Panda Haven & Firehouse 
Wednesday—Firehouse 
Thursday – San Miguel’s Nacho’s & Firehouse 
Friday—PTFA Hamburgers & Hotdogs 
Also available are Firehouse Subs (Tues-Thurs) and 
Firehouse Salads (Tues-Fri) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Smoothie King Smoothies!!  
The volleyball team will be selling Smoothie King 

Smoothies every WEDNESDAY 
 AFTER school for $2.00. 

 
Please notice change from Tuesday to 

Wednesday!! 

Chick-Fil-A Chicken Biscuits 
 will be sold every Thursday before school for 

$3.00 
 

Counselors Corner 

*Please make sure I have copies of college acceptance letters 
(even to places the student will not be attending) so we know 
where our students are applying and are most interested in. 

*I also need copies of any scholarship offers. (again, even 
those the student will not be accepting). Emails are fine, but 
I need the actual offer, not just telling me they got an offer, 

please. 

*Students should be completing service hours and turning 
those sheets in. Remember this is a graduation requirement. 

*Pen-Air Credit Union is offering scholarships to students 
who are members. Deadline is March 31. Visit Penair.org for 

more info. 

*Potential Magazine has an online site on which they list 
scholarship opportunities.potentialmagazine.com 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!! Belle Fant placed 

first at the Alabama District VII All -State 

Middle School Band Auditions on flute and 

will represent Mobile Christian School at the 

Alabama All-State Band. Phillip Fant placed 

third in our district on trumpet and was named 

an alternate to the all-state band. 

Congratulations to both of these students. 

 

 *The girl’s varsity travels today to Grove Hill to play Bayside 

in the Semifinals of the 3A Area 1 Tournament at 5:00pm.  

The girl’s championship game will be Thursday at 6pm at 

Grove Hill.  Support Coach Mitchell and the Leopards on 

the road! 

*The boys will be hosting the 3A Area 1 tournament 

tomorrow with Clarke County vs. Cottage Hill at 5:00pm.  

The boy’s varsity will play Bayside at 6:30pm.  The two 

winners of these games will play in the championship on 

Friday night at 6:30pm. Admission for each night is $6.00 as 

set by the AHSAA and no passes will be accepted except for 

official AHSAA coaching cards.   

*Please come out and support the boys as they have 

worked very hard to earn the home court advantage for the 

tournament.  Let’s pack the gym tomorrow night! 

 

 

IT IS RE-ENROLLMENT TIME!! 

Parents are encouraged to turn in 

your registration form before 

classes fill up!!  Do not lose your 

child’s spot!! 

 

New students began enrolling on 

Wednesday, February 1
st

.    

 

http://www.mobilechristian.org/
http://www.crosswalkmail.com/vrhjvmfgjrjnfygtnkbzqndqfmnypbbyrhfqvvthpfrfkyv_zszspwdzwplw.html
http://www.mobilechristian.org/schoolCalendar.cfm
http://www.mobilechristian.org/On_Campus/Cafeteria.cfm


 

 

Show your Leopard Pride 
with Booster Club’s 

Customizable Leopard Spirit Car Decals 
Repositionable Vinyl $15 per sheet 
Available in the school bookstore 

 
 

 Attention 
Business Owners 

PAWS Spirit 
Cards 

 

We invite you to partner with the 
PTFA to promote your business, 

and for more information on how 
to participate contact PTFA 

President Brandie May at 404-713-
2295 or maymomx2@gmail.com  

 

Dear Parents— 

I am very excited to announce that we 

are gearing up for Mobile Christian’s 

first (that I know of) Read-a-thon, which 

will run from February 3-February 17. 

Our Read-a-Thon website is: 

https://www.read-a-

thon.com/school/Mobile-Christian-

School_12982  

Sincerely, Katy Aldred 

Katy_aldred@mobilechristian.org  

 

 

High School Math Lab: 
All mornings - 7:15 - 7:45: 

Monday - Ms. Strickland (Room 4) 

Wednesday - Mrs. Crowell (Room 19) 

Friday - Coach Mitchell (Room 15) 

Middle School: 

Monday afternoon - Dr. McGowan 

 (Room 12) (3:30-4:00) 

 

2017 Boating Safety Class Schedule 
Flotilla 3-6 

Homestead Village-Camellia Room 
924 Plantation Blvd 

Fairhope, AL 
 

February 11th , March 11th , April 8th , May 13th , June 10th , 

July 8th , August 12th , September 9th , October 14th. 

To register call: Ron Murphy 251-443-1188 or email: 

rmurphy3151@bellsouth.net  

 

 

SUMMER  SCRUBS 

Summer Scrubs applications are now available!  Summer 

Scrubs is a three-day career shadowing opportunity for 

current 11th grade students in Mobile and Baldwin counties 

who want to explore careers in healthcare.  Students must 

be scheduled to graduate in 2018 to participate.  The dates 

of the Summer Scrubs event will be July 18-20, 2017.  

Please note that this year’s event will be a three-day 

commitment, rather than a four-day commitment as it has 

been in the past.  Students must submit the application 

(includes a short essay) and two teacher 

recommendations by March 10th. 

To make the collection process easier, we have opened up 

the Google Forms of the application and teacher 

recommendation sheet.  Please direct students and 

teachers to www.summerscrubs.com for these items and 

for more information.  I have also attached a flyer to 

market the program and application process.  If you have 

any further questions, please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Emily McGrath 

PO Box 2187, Mobile, AL 36652-2187 

251-431-8651   Fax:  251-431-8608 

emcgrath@mobilechamber.com 

www.mobilechamber.com 

Twitter:  @MobileChamber 

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/MobileChamber 

 

Proudly serving as Mobile's progressive business advocate 

since 1836. 
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